
 

 

 

 

 

St Joey’s Weekly: 
 Events Our mission is 

“to provide an affordable, quality 
Catholic education.” 

St Joseph’s School, as an integral part 
of the Waroona Catholic Community, is 

inspired by Christ’s teachings. We 
endeavour to nurture all children to 

grow as confident, independent, life-
long learners, enabling them to 

contribute to society with dignity, 
respect and a spirit of service. 

 

Friday 
3 June 

 

 Assembly @ 8:45 am 

in the Josephite Centre 

With MJR presentation 
 

Monday  
6 June 

 

WA DAY 

Public Holiday 
 

Tuesday 
7 June 

 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Wednesday 
8 June 

 

Breakfast Club  

School Admin office open again! 

Canteen open for lunch!!  
Volunteers – Sarah Fretwell,  

Eden Pisconeri, Katie ward 

Thursday 
9 June 

 

 

Noongar Lessons 

Story Dogs 

 

 
Canteen: Click here for the Term 2 reduced menu. Don’t forget students 

are also able to have icy pole buckets to celebrate their 
birthdays! If you are available to volunteer, please email: 
admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au. 

 
Notes recently sent home: Krispy Kreme order form      P & F Krispy Kreme instructions    
 
Did you know? 1. Our 3 Year Old Playgroup will start next Friday, 10 June 
 2. All future Assemblies will now be held in the Josephite Centre 
 3. Next week the school office will be open again and parents        

are able to use the front door    
 4. Watch this space for Parent Help to resume in the future 
 5. The special canteen Pasta Day today was superbly cooked 

by some of our grandparents. A BIG thank you to Stacey 
Gaston, Colleen Bartle, Carmel Look and Millie Bartle for 
catering over 80 meals today. 

 6. Our free dress day today raised $117 which will be donated to 
our local branch of Vinnies. Thank you for your gold coin 
donations.                         

                                                       
Student Haircuts: Please read the school’s uniform policy for clarification on hair 

cuts. Click here for the policy. 
 Hair must be cut in a conventional style. It is at the Principal’s 

discretion what constitutes a conventional or extreme hair style.  
A ‘mullet’ or ‘shaved patterns’ is not considered conventional. 
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